
 

 

The Arabic Teachers' Council in London and Southern England launched this 
competition for Arabic learners of primary and secondary age in 2025, supported by the 
HHCL Advisory Group and the ALL Arabic Zone.  

The plan is for the competition to be annual, and to promote a love of reading aloud in 
Arabic through engaging stories on diverse themes. Look out for news in the early part of 
next calendar year! 

 More information and guidelines are on the ATC link: Click here  

Details of future competitions from: info@arabicteacherscouncil-london.com 
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